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Frankly Speaking… 
 

 
 

Hurricane Season is Upon Us- BE READY 

 
With everything else going on around us, it is easy to forget that June 1st marks the first day of the 

2021 Hurricane Season. NOW is the time to make sure YOU Have a Plan and be sure your entire 

family knows what that plan is.  Have a Supply Kit that will last for at least 5 days.  Do not forget 

about your medications, important papers, and your pets! 

Please watch the below link of the Congresswoman with PBC EOC Director Mary Blakeney 

https://www.facebook.com/RepLoisFrankel/videos/289973796117510/ 

DO NOT DELAY PLANNING BE PREPARED AND BE INFORMED. 

 

 

 

Rep. Frankel Introduces Bipartisan Legislation to Support Student Veterans 
                                                                                                                             

On Thursday, June 3rd, Congresswoman Lois Frankel (FL-21) 

held a press conference at the Palm Beach State College Veterans’ 

Center to announce the introduction of the Veterans Education 

Empowerment Act, a bipartisan, bicameral bill co-led by Rep. 

Michael Waltz (FL-06) and Senators Jacky Rosen (D-NV) and 

Marco Rubio (R-FL) to support student veterans by authorizing 

grants to create, maintain, and operate Student Veteran Centers at 

universities and colleges across the nation. Services at these 

centers will give a boost to student veterans transitioning from 

military to civilian life. 

https://www.facebook.com/RepLoisFrankel/videos/289973796117510/


 

 

Rep. Frankel Hosts Roundtable Discussion Anti Semitism 
 

On Thursday, June 18, Representative Lois Frankel (FL-21) held a 

virtual discussion with local Jewish community leaders on Anti-

Semitism and racial injustice. The Congresswoman and her 

colleagues Rep. Wasserman-Schultz & Rep. Deutch welcomed 

featured guests Jonathan Greenblatt, CEO of the Anti-Defamation 

League & Adam Lehman, President & CEO of Hillel International.  

If you missed it, you can watch and listen to the entire discussion 

from the link below. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AgUw6nM2qWw 

 

  

 

Rep. Frankel Hosts Congressional Art Competition Reception, Announces Winner 

 
On Thursday, June 3rd, Congresswoman Lois Frankel (FL-21) held 

a virtual reception for local students who participated in the 2021 

Congressional Art Competition and announce this year’s winner. 

More than a dozen exceptional pieces of art were submitted from 

Palm Beach County students for this annual competition, which 

serves as an opportunity for members of Congress to recognize and 

encourage creativity in young people. A winner is selected from 

each congressional district.  The winning artist will have their 

artwork displayed in the Capitol for an 11-month exhibition, and all 

submissions will be posted on Rep. Frankel’s website. 

Congratulations to this year’s winner Tavon Henry and 

thank you to judges local Lake Worth artist David Frutko 

and Gallery Owner Rolando Barrero. 

 

Contact My Office 561 998-9045 

Please contact my office if you need help with a federal agency or want to leave me your opinion. 

To reach me or Felicia Goldstein please call ext. 207 

If you need help with social security, veteran benefits, healthcare, please call Caseworker Nancy 

Germansky ext. 206 

If you need help with passports, IRS, USCIS please call Caseworker Melissa Burnos ext. 205 

For PBC Outreach Coordinator please contact Teesha Buddle ext. 201 

For District 21 Cities Outreach Coordinator and Academy Nominations please contact Trevor Fleming 

ext. 204 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AgUw6nM2qWw
https://frankel.house.gov/constituent-services/art-competition.htm


 

 


